
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fledglings Newsletter Term 5 

       
  

                                                                           

 

Our Term 5 Topic is… 

Under the Sea!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A taster of what we will be learning this term:  

✓ We will be using oil pastels to make sea creatures of our choice.  

✓ We will learn about the different animals that live under the sea.  

✓ We will be exploring different stories set under the sea: Tidder, The Snail and 

the Whale, Commotion in the Ocean, The Rainbow Fish, Barry the Fish with 

Fingers, The Fish who could Wish, Sharing a Shell and many more.  

✓ We will be writing sentences: descriptive sentences, fact based sentences 

and sense sentences!  

✓ We will even be uncovering….a real fish! (shhh!)  

✓ We will be exploring different habitats – rock pools, coral reefs, the ocean 

floor.  

✓ We will be thinking about the qualities of a good friend, linked to the 

Rainbow Fish, before making our own individual scales before linking them 

together to make a huge fish!   

 

Diary Dates:  
  

Hope you had a lovely Easter! What’s coming up over the next term? 

The children’s phonics and 

reading groups have been 

wiggled around a little – you 

may well find your child is 

reading a different level of 

reading book! Please speak to 

me if you have any concerns. It 

is so important that children 

get the chance to read at home 

to practice their skills! We will 

continue to change reading 

books on a Friday. 

 

A reminder: please ensure children are bringing just WATER into school in their water 

bottles (unless they have something separate in their lunchbox).  

PE will be on a THURSDAY afternoon! We will aim to be outside as much as possible so 

please make sure your child wears trainers to school. Thank you! 

We would encourage children to keep bringing a book bag to school. The backpacks are 

super stylish, but they do take up a lot of room on the book bag box! Thank you 😊  


